
    

 
 

 

 

Words from Ms. Rosthenhausler and Ms. 

Marchioni 

 
Hello Phoenix Families, I hope you all had an enjoyable Labor 
Day. 

Our sports season is underway and starting off strong! The 
Boys Basketball team is having a great year on the court. They 
are being coached by our very own Coach Nikki; she is doing 
a tremendous job as are the boys. Way to go! 

Our girls Volleyball team is having a very successful season. 
They are coached by our very own Coach Lesco. We have 
great spikers, setters, blockers and servers. We are very proud 
of their hard work! Keep it up girls! 

Reminders: TUSD has transitioned from traditional water 
fountains to fountains that fill water bottles only. Please ensure 
that your child has a water bottle from home with their name 
written in permanent marker. 

Parents need to pick up their students on time after 
school, especially on Wednesdays. 

Parents: Remind your children not to bring Any toys to school 
as we are not responsible for them, and they take away from 
instruction. 

Roberts Naylor does not have an after-school program. 
Students can attend the Boys and Girls club if parents are 
seeking after school care. 

 

 
Site Council meeting coming soon in October. If you would like 

to be part of our Site council, please email Stephanie Rolls. 

 

 
Parents, please make sure you are up to date on Parent Vue 

this will allow you to see your child’s grades when needed. 
 

Reminders for the month 
• Picture Day: Fall pictures will be on 

September 17th. Please bring your 
student on time. Students will 
have Free Dress. 

• Girl Scouts begins on Sept. 5 from 
3pm-4:15pm. Come to the office if 
you would like to sign up your child. 
Make sure to pick up your girl scout 
on time. 

• $1 Dress down will be every 

Friday Remember, no full red 

shirts, pants, no spaghetti strings 

or off the shoulder blouses, 

students must wear closed toe 

shoes etc. Only minimal red. No 

ripped jeans as well. 
• The proceeds go to our PBIS club, 

and we are able to purchase items 
for our kiddos in the Phoenix store. 
The Phoenix store is open every 
Tues. and Thursday from 8:00am- 
8:40am 

• Parent Teacher Conferences: 
Sept. 18th, and 19th and 20th for 
selected teachers.. K-6th grade will 
be dismissed at 12pm on all days. 
7th and 8th will be dismissed at 
12:50 on all days as well. Please be 
on time. 

Attention Parents: 
Dismissal for 6th graders 
If you have a 6th grader, we are asking 

all parents to park and wait for your 6th 

grader on the north end of our parking 

lot that faces the church. This will allow 

for our elementary kiddos to get picked 

up right away and move the flow of 

traffic. Thank you for your patience as 

enrollment has increased and created 

more traffic at dismissal. 

mailto:stephanie.roll@tusd1.org


    

 
 

 

What’s Happening in the classrooms? 

The Tucson Police department has begun with their community engagement classes for our middle school 

students. They talk about website safety, phone safety and other topics to keep our kiddos safe. 

Benchmark testing is quickly approaching, make sure that you bring your students everyday and on time. We 

want to ensure that your child is getting the best resources academically each day. 

Ms. Villasenor’s class is communicating about their success criteria and taking charge of their learning. Many 

of our students are striving for mastery in all subjects. We are very proud of them. 

Ms. Manal and Ms. Shirley are working hard with Horticulture. Students are learning about gardening, 

composting and getting some green thumbs. We are very proud. 

Ms. Anderson’s class will be having a 5-week course on healthy eating. We will be having a University of 

Arizona representative teach classes. 

A huge THANK YOU TO OFFICE DEPOT/Office Max on Broadway and Craycroft for their amazing 

donations that have equipped our teachers and students with supplies for the classroom. If you go 

shopping, please say you represent Roberts Naylor and we will receive 5% of your purchase. 
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